
THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS
Please help us extend our appreciation to all the 2016 Cattle Industry Convention & NCBA Trade Show 
sponsors. Without the generous support of our sponsors, these events would not be possible.
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SOUTH CENTRAL 
500-600 LB. STEERS

$213.60

27%

$155.94

LIVE FED STEERS

$146.68

15%

$128.07

CHOICE 
BOXED BEEF

$231.91

 21%

$191.69

OMAHA CASH 
CORN
$4.91

  27%

$6.76

Getting Our Boots on Capitol Hill 
More than 200 

cattlemen and women got 
their boots on Capitol Hill 
and had their voices heard 
at the 2014 Legislative 
Conference in Washington 
D.C. April 8-10. NCBA 
members and the 34 state 
affiliates represented took 
the top industry priorities 
to their elected state 
representatives.

NCBA members 
gathered on Tuesday, April 
8 at the opening session 
to hear the updates on the 
2014 priority issues. These 

top five issues are: beef 
trade with Brazil, the 2015 
Dietary Guidelines for 
Americans, trade, Grazing 
Improvement Act and the 
EPA’s recently proposed 
Waters of the United States 
rule. 

On Wednesday, April 
9, after a full day of Hill 
visits, cattlemen mingled 
with representatives and 
their staff at the Outback 
Steakhouse Reception. 
More than 2,000 people 
gathered in the Rayburn 
House Office Building to 

enjoy delicious beef. Since 
2001, NCBA and Outback 
Steakhouse have partnered 
in this effort to address 
issues in the beef industry. 

 “The Outback 
reception is one of the most 
popular events on Capitol 
Hill,” said Bob McCan, 
NCBA President. “We 
are fortunate to have this 
lasting partnership with 
Outback, a vital component 
of this event.”

Attendees on Thursday 
morning, heard from 
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Agriculture Secretary 
Tom Vilsack announced 
last month that eligible 
farmers and ranchers can 
sign up for U.S. Department 
of Agriculture (USDA) 
disaster assistance programs 
restored by passage of the 
2014 Farm Bill.

“We implemented 
these programs in 
record time and kept our 
commitment to begin sign-
up today,” said Agriculture 
Secretary Vilsack. “To 
ensure enrollment goes 
as smoothly as possible, 
dedicated staff in over 
2,000 Farm Service 
Agency offices across 
the country are doing 
everything necessary to 
help producers that have 
suffered through two and 

a half difficult years with 
no assistance because these 
programs were awaiting 
Congressional action.”

Depending on the 
size and type of farm or 
ranch operation, eligible 
producers can enroll in 
one of four programs 
administered by the Farm 
Service Agency. The 
Livestock Forage Disaster 
Program (LFP)  and the 
Livestock Indemnity 
Program (LIP) will provide 
payments to eligible 
producers for livestock 
deaths and grazing losses 
that have occurred since 
the expiration of the 
livestock disaster assistance 
programs in 2011, and 
including calendar years 
2012, 2013, and 2014. The 

Emergency Assistance for 
Livestock Program (ELAP) 
provides emergency 
assistance to eligible 
producers of livestock that 
have suffered losses because 
of disease, severe weather, 
blizzards and wildfires.

Enrollment also 
opened for the Tree 
Assistance Program (TAP), 
which provides financial 
assistance to qualifying 
orchardists and nursery 
tree growers to replant or 
rehabilitate trees, bushes 
and vines damaged by 
natural disasters.

Producers signing up 
for these programs are 
encouraged to contact 
their local FSA office for 
information on the types 
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Sign-Up Begins for USDA 
Disaster Assistance Programs 

National 
BQA Awards

Applications for the 2015 
National BQA Award are being 
accepted through June 20, 2014. 
Please submit your applications 
online at www.BQA.org. If you 
have questions regarding the award 
application should be addressed to 
gwebb@beef.org or call (303)850-
3338. 

Now in its seventh year, the 
National BQA Award recognizes 
outstanding cattle producers, from 
across the country who incorporate 
BQA principles as part of their day-
to-day activities. The awards are 
sponsored by Cargill, Boehringer 
Ingelheim and funded in part by the 
Beef Checkoff Program. 

A common trait among previous 
winners has been a strong desire 
to continually improve BQA on 
their operations while successfully 
encouraging others around them to 
implement BQA on their operations. 
The National BQA award winners 
are selected annually by a committee 
of representatives from universities, 
state beef councils and affiliated 
groups. For guidance, judges will 
consider adherence to “on-site” BQA 
principles, leadership activities and 
the sustainability of the business as a 
whole.

Beef Quality Assurance Award: 
recognizes outstanding cattle 
producers from across the country 
who incorporate this BQA principles 
as part of the day-to-day activities on 
their operations. The award is open 
to these segments of the industry 
- commercial cow-calf, seedstock 
and stocker operators. The winners 
will be selected based upon their 
commitment to beef quality assurance 
while operating sustainable cattle 
operations.

Dairy Beef Quality Assurance 
Award: recognizes outstanding 
dairy beef producers from across 
the country who incorporate BQA 
principles as part of the day-to-day 
activities on their dairy operations. 
The award is open to all dairy 
operations. The winners will be 
selected based on their commitment 
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a Case IH Scout 
Utility Vehicle.

RECRUIT 
TO WIN

National Cattlemen’s Beef Association

Top Hand Club

Any NCBA member can win! 
Here’s how to qualify:

Just recruit 
15 members before 

September 30, 2014 and be 
entered in a drawing to win 

the Scout. 

Don’t stop there 
— for every 5 additional  

recruits you sign up, you’ll 
be entered another time.

Contact NCBA Membership 
for details:

866-233-3872

From left to right: Reid Blossom – Illinois Beef Association (IBA), Executive Vice President; Alan Adams, IBA 
President; Senator Richard Durbin, IL; Mike Martz, IBA Vice President; Curt Rincker, Region III Policy Vice President.


